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Science: Forces and magnets
DT: Making volcanoes 
PE: Multi skills and fitness
RE: Christianity - Salvation
Geography: Extreme Earth
 
 
English and Maths
Our English lessons will be linked to our topic this term. We will be looking at a booked called: Escape from Pompeii, which focuses on a young boy’s journey to escape Pompeii once Mount Vesuvius erupts. We will be writing setting descriptions. We will then look at nonfiction books and create our own non chronological report about natural disaters.

In maths, we are moving on to statistics and measurement (length and perimeter). By the end of term, we will begin to look at fractions, which will carry on into term 5. 

Extreme Earth
This term’s topic is Extreme Earth. We will be looking at natural disaster such as: volcanoes, tsunamis, earth quakes, tornadoes and flooding. We will find about the different layers of the Earth and about the tectonic plates. This will be covered in our geography, English and art lessons. 

PE 
PE sessions have change and will take place with Mr Hayes on a Monday afternoon. They will continue to have PE on Thursday afternoons with Miss Horton.
If your child wears earrings, they are responsible for taking them out just before the session and looking after them. If they cannot remove them, they should be taken out at home before the school day.
If your child is not taking part in PE due to an injury or sickness, please ensure a letter is provided or a message passed to the office by the morning of the day the lesson is due to take place. 
Thank you for your continued support
Home Learning: This term, the format will be the same and consist of activities to choose from a grid based around our topic. Thank you for all the effort put into last term’s home learning. 

 We would also welcome as much support in reading with your child at home, learning weekly spellings, learning multiplication and division facts by heart and practising mental maths skills too.
Welcome back!! 
Miss Horton, Mrs Parker and Mrs Brice hope you had a great half term and are ready for all the fun learning that’s planned for Term 4.

If there are any questions or issues you have or would like to know how to help your child at home, please don’t hesitate to see me at the classroom door at the end of school or book an appointment via the office.
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